
 

 

 

Welcome! 

Thank you for attending the Nevada Department of Transportation’s (NDOT) I-15 Central 

Corridor Public Meeting. This public meeting kicks off NDOT’s environmental study for proposed 

improvements along I-15 between I-215 (Southern Beltway) and Oakey Boulevard and is 

intended to reintroduce you to the design alternatives developed as part of the 2021 feasibility 

study prepared for the I-15 Central Corridor.  

The existing I-15 Central Corridor from Flamingo to Sahara only accommodates five through 

lanes in each direction, while future demands are expected to further impact I-15 traffic 

operations within the study area. The 2021 feasibility study allowed NDOT to identify preliminary 

alternatives primarily focused on safety and traffic operation improvements necessary to 

accommodate future traffic demands.  

Tonight, NDOT is conducting this in-person public information meeting in an open house 

format from 4pm to 7pm, with a formal presentation at 5:30 pm.  

Please review the various displays and exhibits around the room that provide information about 

the project, what’s been done to date, and what’s next, and how to stay involved. You can 

submit written comments on the form included in this packet and place the form in the 

comment box at the check-in table, make verbal comments following the presentation, or visit 

the court reporter’s table to submit a verbal statement.  

You can also visit our virtual meeting at i15central.com, which will be open between January 17 

and 5pm Friday, February 16, 2024. You can view and download materials and submit comments 

online. 

Comments may also be submitted to me via mail or email. The comment period will remain 

open until 5pm, Friday, Feb. 16, 2024.  

Thank you for attending tonight’s meeting. We look forward to your feedback. 

   

Christine Chia, PE 

NDOT Project Manager 

1263 S. Stewart St., Carson City, NV, 89712 

cchia@dot.nv.gov 
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